
To book your place on one of our Open Events 

please email admin@st-cecilias.wokingham.sch.uk 

or alternatively scan the QR code and complete 

the booking form.  

Opening January 2023! 
We are delighted to announce that we will be opening our doors 

to KS2 children in January 2023.  

 

We welcome all families to join us at our Open Events who are: 

• Interested in joining KS2 in January 2023 

• Interested in joining Nursery and Reception in September 2023 

• Interested in Joining Year 3 in September 2023   


